
 

Memorandum 20-129 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  AUGUST 20, 2020 

SUBJECT: LETTER TO SENATOR SULLIVAN RELATED TO CARES ACT  

A letter will be provided in the supplemental packet for Council review and approval. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve the letter provided. 


